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On 25th July 1966 we sent to Rottordaﬂ
a copy of our letter of 22nd to the Hong Kong
QUPV“WO“G, in which it was explained that by
a Modified Special Survey we meant that the
ship should be drydocked and completely opened
up as for Special Survey, repairs being limited
to those considered essential for the peried
of service nominated by the Owners,

On 22nd November we asked Rotterdam to
confirm that "the tanks and Gpﬂces were all
examined and repw‘r cgrricd oul for the
period of the Modified Special Survey, and
that no repairs ther than listed w111 be
required for the full Special Survey notation™
Thn” replied in the affirmative, but qualified
this by saying that further repairs or renewals
might be necessary after the removal of pipe
casings etc.

Before :n*inj to the Owners that they will
now have to carry out a full Special Survey, in
addition to u(ﬁlln” with the ou+”‘ nding Rotterdam

LCOmmCﬂ¢Ju oqo, would it not be prudent to ask
the Rotterd Surveyors to confirm that the

ship was in fuct fully opened up for Special
Survey in accordance with our instructions,
that they are prepared to recommend the
assignment of a four year Special Survey notation
of 9.66 on completion of recommended r“lqlrb,
without re-examination of further items other
than those listed in their Report No.6423%67

lst Fé%ruérv 1967.
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